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Dear Hume ERAP,

Please see the attached submission from Evan Mulholland MP.
Kind Regards,

Tom Burgess

Office of Evan Mulholland MP

Deputy Leader of the Opposition in the Legislative Council | Member for Northern Metropolitan Region
Shadow Minister for Home Ownership and Housing Affordability | Shadow Minister for Outer Suburban Growth
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Evan Mulholland mp

(M[=] VNIV 1Seli NORTHERN METROPOLITAN REGION

City of Hume Electoral Representation Advisory Panel
Victorian Electoral Commission

Level 11, 530 Collins Street

Melbourne VIC 3000

Sent via email to: hume.erapsubmissions @vec.vic.gov.au

Dear City of Hume Electoral Representation Advisory Panel,

As a member of the Victorian Legislative Council, covering significant parts of the City of Hume, | write to
you with my concerns over the proposed boundaries for the Hume City Council across all three
proposed models.

In all three models, the Kalkallo locality is combined with the northern parts of Craigieburn. These two
localities have significantly different communities of interest. The north-eastern parts of Craigieburn are
some of the most established parts of the City of Hume, whereas the Kalkallo and Mickleham areas are
the newest, with a significantly different population composition.

A better alternative would be to combine the growth suburbs of Mickleham and Kalkallo into one ward.

Failing this, Model Three is prima facie the most sensible option, as it best unites communities of
interest, while accounting for projected population growth in the booming parts of the locality.

I am happy to appear before or have a staff member appear on my behalf at the public hearing on
Wednesday 28 November.

Sincerely,

Evan Mulholland MP

Member for the Northern Metropolitan Region

Deputy Leader of the Opposition in the Legislative Council
Shadow Miinister for Outer Suburban Growth

Shadow Miinister for Housing and Home Affordability

Evan Muholland MP, Liberal Member for Northern Metropolitan Region

© Pariiament House, Spring Street, Melbourne Vic 3002 (® € evanMuiholiandvpP

8\— EvanMulholland.com.au
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